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Date: September 21, 2016
To: Commissioners’ Court
From: Jon Kleinheksel J[

Re: Melissa Road Abandonment

Public Works requests Commissioners’ Court approval to abandon a portion of Melissa Road, from CR 206 east to the bridge.

As you know, Trinity Falls Planning Phase 3 has been under construction for much of 2016. In addition to the subdivision, the
developer has continued Trinity Falls Pkwy from CR 228 going east to Melissa Road (please see attached).

On September 21, 2016, Public Works received a formal petition from the developer to abandon the aforementioned segment
of Melissa Road. No County residents will be adversely affected by this action since they all have access along the newly
constructed Trinity Falls Pkwy.

If you have any questions in regards to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me and | will respond accordingly.



